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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1155 provides that there shall be no limit on the distance between facilities or other property 

owned or leased by a hospice. Property owned or leased by a hospice must be licensed by the 

State Department of Health and subject to the provisions of the Oklahoma Hospice Licensing 

Act.  
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